## CITY OF TAYLORSVILLE CITY COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING

### August 27, 2021

The City of Taylorsville City Commission held a Special Meeting on Friday, August 27, 2021, at 5:00 p.m., at the City Hall Annex.

Present were:
Matthew Douglas, Mayor
Beverly Ingram, Commissioner
Abigail Nation, Commissioner
Ellen Shelburne, Commissioner
Kathy Spears, Commissioner

Staff present: John Dale, Jr., City Attorney Harold Compton, Public Works Director

Steve Biven, City Clerk Kim Forrest, Co-Treasurer/HR

# Item #1 – Open Meeting

Mayor Douglas opened the meeting.

### Item #2 – Covid-19 Guidelines

The Commission discussed new policies for employees for dealing with the new Covid-19 variant. Various issues were mentioned for employees to follow regarding the workplace, vaccinations and exposures, testing, precautionary measures, compensation and leave time Motion was made by Commissioner Spears and seconded by Commissioner Nation adopt policy revisions as discussed for new employee guidelines due to the Covid-19 variant. Motion carried with a vote of 4-0. Mayor Douglas, Commissioner Nation, Commissioner Spears, and Commission Shelburne voted in favor.

Commissioner Ingram excused herself during the discussion period.

# ADJOURN MEETING Item #3 Motion was made by Mayor Douglas and seconded by Commissioner Shelburne to adjourn meeting. Motion carried with a vote of 4-0. Matt Douglas, Mayor Stephen A. Biven, City Clerk